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Dear California Air Resources Board Members:
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I would like to express support for the Electrify America’s Cycle 3 California ZEV Investment Plan. This
$200 million investment in California over 30 months will bring the state closer to achieving its
emissions goals to combat climate change and improve air quality by transitioning to zero emission
transportation, including in transit and heavy-duty applications.

The Cycle 3 ZEV Investment Plan will expand access to zero emission vehicles (ZEV) in California, by
further building out ultra-fast charging infrastructure in metropolitan areas and along highway
corridors, supporting transit and medium- and heavy-duty fleet charging, and continuing to invest in
brand neutral education and awareness efforts.

Among other activities identified in the plan, Electrify America will invest $25 million in a Green City
program in the Long Beach-Wilmington community, home to the nation’s busiest port complex and
served by a fleet of more than 18,000 drayage trucks. This targeted investment to support
electrification of transit and medium and heavy-duty vehicles in this predominantly disadvantaged
and low-income community will advance the Air Resources Board’s priorities to transition buses and
drayage trucks to ZEVs, and reduce pollution in a community that is classified as extreme non-
attainment under the Clean Air Act.

For these reasons, | request your favorable consideration.

Sincerely,

AW

Patrick O’Donnell
Assemblymember, 70t District
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